
HCR 3019 

(TERM LIMITS) 

 

The Power Lies in the PROPLE!  

The people voted on Term Limits and voted overwhelmingly for it. This is in good part due to 

our elected officials not working for the people and working for a failed government that does 

NOT represent the people!  

A media campaign is being worked on to expose all who sponsored, supported and voted 

for this ANTI-PEOPLE resolution.  

I strongly suggest this bill be defeated and never taken up again.  

We The People have had it with this corporate government that screws the people at most every 

turn.  

We The People run this government and the government bows to the will of the people.  

If this bill is not defeated it WILL meet legal challenges to keep it off the ballot!  

 

 

 

 


